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We kindly ask you to remember in your prayers 

and in the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass our 
 

Sr. M. Gregory Rosa, CPS 

who departed this life on March 8, 2021 

   Kilakala, Morogoro, Tanzania 

in her 80th year of age 

           and in her 57th year of Religious Profession. 

 

*** 

        We ask you, Lord, 

 grant your servant, whom you  

   redeemed by your Precious Blood,  

everlasting peace. 
 


